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Raymond, NH Jewett Construction has presented the Jewett Construction Safety Excellence Award
to superintendent Wayne Blais. The Safety Excellence Award is presented to employees that follow
good safety behaviors, drive Jewett’s safety standards on project sites, and go above and beyond to
ensure that Jewett is the safest contractor in the region.

Superintendent Blais has a proven track record of job site safety. He works hard to drive the
schedule while keeping his sites safe and clean. In 2020, Blais’s job sites have consistently proven
to focus on safety with great scores from the routine CRM inspections. He is currently on Jewett
Construction’s PH Electric project in Plaistow, N.H.

Alain LeBlanc field operations manager at Jewett, said, “At Jewett Construction, safety is priority
number one on-site and we proudly embrace a safety culture by empowering all of our employees to
adhere to safe work practices.”
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